
 

 

 

 

September 28, 2012 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Registration Deadline is October 22, 2012 Despite New Legislation 

 

On September 24, 2012, Governor Jerry Brown signed Assembly Bill 1436 that will 

allow Californians to register to vote on Election Day. 

 

However, San Bernardino County voters should be aware that this new law WILL NOT 

be in effect for the 2012 Presidential General Election.   

 

In 2012, voters must be registered to vote by October 22, 2012 to participate in the 

November 6, 2012 election. 

 

To learn how to register, visit www.sbcountyelections.com, and go to the Voter 

Registration page. 

 

 

Felisa Cardona 

Communications Manager 

San Bernardino County Elections Office 


